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ATTENTION
Lori Gutierrez, Deputy Director, Office of Policy
 
The high quality of nursing, --specifically the Gwynedd House
facility At Foulkeways at Gwynedd-- is why I chose with my family
to live at Foulkeways at Gwynedd.!!!
 
Since moving to Foulkeways in Independent Living 3 years ago, I
often visit residents at Gwynedd house and see the HIGH quality of
care they receive and will be happy to live there as I may need!!! .
 
As a professional and internationally recognized artist, I have
created a site specific installation accessible to Gwynedd residents
and I have seen the care and concern they receive. This quality care
is our safety.
 
I am paying for that care now … with my residence fees as
Foulkeways does not receive payments from Medicare.
 
Any and ALL ADDITIONAL PAPER WORK and unnecessary
labor costs for services will be BURDENSOME and severely CUT
INTO THE SERVICES we receive now.
 

Please STOP all proposed changes to
 proposed Department of Health (DOH)
Pennsylvania Nursing Facility Licensure
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Regulations to 28 PA. Code 201 and 211 to
Federal Code 42 CFR Part 483
 
 
James Fuhrman
1807 Foulkeways
1125 Meetinghouse Road
Gwynedd, PA 19436
215-283-7321   c: 484.459.6692  
     
 
 
 
 


